
COVID-19 Update

Dear Registrant:

At this time, the NSBEP wishes to reshare the FAQ and information provided to registrants
in September 2021 pertaining to COVID-19.

This FAQ covers topics such as vaccination policies and the move to passive screening
for COVID symptoms.

Please note that any new direction from Public Health will take priority over the information
provided in the FAQ document. Such information is available via the below URL:
https://novascotia.ca/reopening-plan/phase-five/

You may access the NSBEP FAQ document by clicking here.

We will be expanding the FAQ as required. If you do pose a question, please be aware
that we may not be able to provide an individual response, and please check the updates
for an answer to your question.

Please also note that various updates provided during COVID and other times are
accessible from the following URL of the NSBEP website, accessible by clicking here

Kind regards,

Nova Scotia Board of Examiners in Psychology
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